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May 15,2000 

Ms. Paula Isler 

2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Dear Ms. Isler: 

' Public Service Commission 

1 

As per our 5/15/00 phone conversation, please accept the enclosed remittance of 114.80 - which should cancel my pay telephone certificate and settle all outstanding fees. 
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h STATE OF FLOFUDA n 
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. Commissioners: 
JOE GARCIA, CHAIRMAN ' 

J. TERRY DEASON 
SUSAN F. CLARK 
E. LEON JACOBS. JR. 
LILA A. JABER 

MI. Brett C. Brown, President 
Lee-Collier Cop. 
23624 Stonyriver Place 
Bonita Springs, FL 34135 

Dear h4r. Brown: 

The Commission's Division of Records and Reporting forwarded a copy of your letter dated 
March 20, requesting cancellation of your pay telephone certificate. You advised that you were no 
longer in business. 

1. 

I cannot recommend voluntary cancellation of a certificate when there is an outstanding 
balance of regulatory assessment fees (RAFs). You mailed the $50.00 fee for 1998 on February 2, 
1999, but you did not pay the statutory penalty and interest charges of $3.00. In addition, you 
mailed $0.20 ofthe fee for 1999 on March 15. Since there is a minimum fee of $50.00, you owe the 
balance of $49.80, plus penalty and interest charges of $12.00, if your check is postmarked in May 
2000. This means there is a total outstanding balance of $64.80 that must be paid before I can 
recommend a voluntary cancellation of your certificate. L-2 

As information, until the Commission is notified in wnting that a company wishes to cancel 
its certificate, the RAF is due on that certificate if the certificawis active for any day during a 
calendar year. This means that not only must the $64.80 be paid. but that you are alsq responsible 
for the 2000 RAF since the Commission was not notifieduntil March 22,2000. 

1 am enclosing a copy of Rule 25-24.514, F.A.C., which explains how to request voluntary 
cancellation. The company would need to first pay the past due amount in full, and then write the 
Commission another letter advising when the 2000 RAF fee wil be paid. Or, another option would 
be to pay the 2000 fee when you pay the past due amount. 
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have any questions, just let me know. I can 
(850) 413-6503-fax, and by internet e-mail at 

pisler@psc.state.fl.us. 
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